
 

The CIRMC’s Response to the 

Ukraine Crisis 
  

The Congregations in the Cayman Islands Regional Mission 

Council received financial donations from Members and 

Adherents from March to May 2022 to provide relief in war-

torn Ukraine. 

On Wednesday, June 29, 2022, the Regional Deputy General 

Secretary, Rev Dr Yvette Noble-Bloomfield, presented CI $ 

7,782.40 to the Cayman Islands Red Cross.  Mrs. Samantha 

White-Smith, the CIRC Volunteer and Resources Manager, 

accepted the cheque on behalf of the CIRC. The CIRC will send 

the funds to the Ukraine Red Cross to support the continuing 

relief effort. 

We remain in prayer for the people of Ukraine. 

 

 

 

 

 

The second annual International Night organized by the 

Elmslie Memorial United Church Youth Ministry was held on 

Friday, June 24, 2022, with the participation of church members 

representing ten nationalities (Cuba, Brazil, England, Guyana, 

Honduras, India, Jamaica, USA, the Cayman Islands, and three 

visitors from Zimbabwe). The idea of the International Night 

came from the Elmslie Memorial Youth Ministry in 2021.  

Following the great success of the first event held on June 25, 

2021, the decision was made to make it an annual fixture in the 

calendar of the Congregation. Those gathered for the festive 

occasion enjoyed a time of fellowship, along with delicious 

national dishes, dresses, talent-displays, and music. The event 

was hosted by Mr Roy McGregor, Youth Minister of the 
Elmslie Charge and Ms Kimberley Eccleston, Youth Leader. 

 

 

 

 

UCJCI 42nd SYNOD THEME - Rooted, Resilient: Responding in HOPE (Health, Opportunity, Peace, Evangelism) 

CAYMAN ISLANDS REGIONAL MISSION COUNCIL 

WEEKLY UPDATE 

  June 29, 2022                  season of Pentecost                      VOLUME 7    ISSUE 26 

International Night 
 



*** 

 

 

 

 
By Ms. Camile Watt (Youth Minister) 

The Savannah United Church Youth Discipleship Group 

 

On June 26, 2022, the Savannah United Church Youth 

Discipleship expressed their appreciation to the Royal Cayman 

Islands Community Policing Department for their partnership 

in their Carwash Fundraiser in aid of the North Sound Gardens 

Community Park Revitalization Project.  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The RCIP Community Policing Team received a plaque as an 

appreciation for their partnership with the Youth Ministry. 

 

The officers led by Inspector Laing- Hall were welcomed and 

escorted by the Boys Scouts and Girls’ Brigade during the 
procession of the flags.  

 

The service was blessed with a beautiful ministry in song by the 

Police Officers’ Choir and gift presentations were made by the 

Youth Discipleship. A Cash Certificate was presented to Ms. 

Kadian Taylor, on behalf of the President of the North Sound 

Gardens CDC, an appreciation plaque presented to Inspector 

Laing- Hall and a Gift Basket to P.C. Matthews. 
 

 

 

 

 

During the service a Cash 

Certificate was presented 

to Ms. Kadian Taylor 

(representative of the 

North Sound Gardens 

Community Park) 
 

 

 

 

The next joint event will be during September for the 

Evangelism Week of Activities, in the form of a Basketball 

Social and Community Fun Day. 

 

*** 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Savannah United Church 

UCJCI July – September 2022 Focus 

Responding 
 

 

 

 

 
2 Kings 5:1-14; Psalm 30; Luke 10:1-9; Gal. 6:1-10 

 

The call to respond comes from God who, in Christ, 

commissions the church to reach out to the world. As Jesus 

sent his disciples, so the church is sent to care for hurting 

and broken people. 

 

4th Sunday in Pentecost 

Responding: A Call to Action 
 

The call to respond comes from God who, in Christ, 
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UPCOMING EVENTS 

S 
June 30 (Thursday)  
Lay Leaders Certificate Course Training– 6:00 pm-8:00 
pm via Zoom 

 
July 3 (Sunday) 4th Sunday after Pentecost 

 

July 4 (Monday) Constitution Day – PUBLIC HOLIDAY 

EVANGELISM PANEL DISCUSSION 

Please join us Thursday evening at 7pm via Zoom: 

 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88922521043? 

pwd=M05CL2lhcmNZck52Wk90Q0d0Qjd6dz09    

 

Meeting ID: 889 2252 1043      Passcode: 230341 

 

 

 

 

Gun Bay United Church Dinner Sale 

July 4, 2022 @ 11:00 am 

At the Church grounds 

Menu 

 

Lobster, conch, whelks, turtle, fish, beef, 

BBQ Chicken, crab 

 

Sides 

 

White rice, rice & beans, macaroni & 

cheese, cornbread, homemade rolls. 

 

Dessert 

 

Homemade ice-cream, tarts, cassava, 

and yam cake.  

~ 

Come and Fellowship with us and enjoy 

yourself! 
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